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New school for the new school year |
Classrooms were ready for students on the first day of school, Tuesday, September 3, although some
work on the new Tweed Elementary School continues. During the week of August 26, the school
administrators and secretaries were at S.H. Connor School, in Tweed, to accept new registrations and
meet with parents and interested staff. Demolition of Tweed Hungerford Senior School is in full swing

and will continie for some time to come. 7 .
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